latview@aol.com

From:

Sent time: 05/13/2020 09:18:04 PM
To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
Dear Mindy,

Thank you for your reply. | just don't understand why this construction continues to be proposed. It has been stopped because the
structures are too high for Hollywood, is still on three fault lines, and has too much density for the existing infrastructure. Why is this
still being planned when the people of this city don't want it and oppose it? | don't understand. But | do thank you for replying to me.

Sincerely,

Brian Ann



